
                                                                20-076E 

Dear Parents/ Guardians,                                                                       29th January, 2021 

Matters Concerning Rugby English Action Learning (REAL Programme) 

In order to provide students with exposure to English language, we have applied for 

Rugby English Action Learning (REAL Programme) which is jointly organized by The Hong 

Kong Rugby Union Community Foundation (HKRUCF) and Standing Committee on 

Language Education and Research (SCOLAR). Rugby will be used as a medium to build 

confidence in using English. Due to the pandemic, coaches from Hong Kong Rugby Union 

will use ZOOM to conduct the lessons.  
 

Target Audience：P.4 - P.6 students 
 

Quota： 30 students (Places will be allocated by lot drawing if applications exceed the quota.) 
 

Content： 

1. Introduction about rugby and rules 

2. Introduction about Hong Kong Sevens 

3. English conversation and group discussion  
 

Details are as follows： 

Date Time Teaching mode Speakers 

6/2/2021 (Saturday)  10:00 - 10:30 a.m. 
 ZOOM 

coaches from 

HKRU and school 

teachers 27/2/2021 (Saturday) 10:00 - 10:30 a.m. 

 

It is hoped that students’ English proficiency will be enhanced through the activity. 

For enquiries, please contact Miss Leung Ying San at 2404 5333.  

Yours faithfully,  

Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

      Reply Slip                                            (20-076E) 

Dear Principal,  

The content of the circular (20-076E) about “Matters Concerning Rugby English 

Action Learning (REAL Programme)” has been noted.  

I have decided that my child *will / will not participate in Real Programme. 
 

Class (       ) Name ：_________________ (        ) 

Parent's/Guardian's Signature：_______________________ 

Date：_______________________ 

世界龍岡學校劉德容紀念小學 
LUNG KONG WORLD FEDERATION SCHOOL LIMITED 

LA U  TA K Y U N G M E M O R IA L P R I M A R Y  SC H O O L 

*Please ‘’ as appropriate 

Please reply through e-Notice before 1st February, 2021.  


